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During this last year and a half, there has been a 
high rise in unemployment, with young workers 
being hit the hardest. To combat this, support 
for apprenticeships and funding six-month 
job placements for 16-24 year olds has 
been increased.
By working in partnership with PTS, we can help you 
find a brilliant new member for your team. By 
doing so, your company can gain £3,000 for every 
new apprentice you take on. If you decide to take on an Trainee 
between the ages of 16-18 who progresses onto an Apprenticeship,                 then the company can receive an additional £1,000, which                        becomes a total £4,000 that is paid directly to your company.
Apprenticeship training is required, however there is also 
funding for this as well. If your company’s wage bill is more 
than £3 million a year then you can use your levy funds for 
apprenticeship training. If you are not a levy payer, then we at PTS have arrangements in place with Sponsor Employers to support the training funding for you which could be free of charge.
At PTS, we can help you secure this funding and support you as an organisation to identify a new member of your team to help your business achieve its best. 
It is vital that young people are given the opportunity to develop the experience and skills they need to succeed and we are calling on employers like yourselves to support this where you can. 
Don’t miss out on this additional government funding and contact us at 
PTS today. 
Please contact Ewen Saunders on 01452 886 888 or ewens@trainandrecruit.com 
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